
General Meeting Minutes  -  October 25, 2018 

 The meeting was called to order at 2:05 p.m. by Vice President John Edwards who then led the Pledge of 

Allegiance. 

Marilyn Page gave a Treasurer’s report, and asked approval to pay the bills. Our Treasurer, Pat Smail, will 

return next week.  (Welcome back Pat). 

There was no Secretary’s report. 

Marilyn gave a progress report on the upcoming November 17th Craft Fair. So far the Luna Rosa Winery 

will be one of our vendors, and possibly another winery also. Gail told us where all the advertisements will 

be published. 

UPCOMING MEETINGS:  There will be a final Craft Fair meeting at 1:00 p.m. on November 7th, just 

before the 2:00 p.m. Board meeting. 

The General meeting will be at 2 p.m. on Thursday, November 15th due to Thanksgiving day. 

The December general meeting will be held on Thursday, the 20th. 

Due to numerous amounts of things going on in November and December, we will have a Holiday potluck 
dinner on Saturday, December 1st at 2 p.m. to be held in the DGMS clubhouse. The club will provide 

the meat and beverages. Please bring a dish to share. Also, please bring some canned or dry packaged food 

for us to donate. 

The proposed land purchase is still in the works. We will be working with another person as Mr. Reedy has 

left. 

James Brown is giving up his position as Roundup Chair for 2019 and Marilyn Page , who is the assistant, 

will assume the job. Bill Gallagher has agreed to assist her. 

Our clubhouse cleanliness was discussed. There have been some who come and use it and leave unwashed 

dishes, messes on counters, and very untidy bathrooms. If you use the facilities, please do your part and 

clean up after yourself. 

John gave special thanks to Gail and Carl Koepp for all the extra things they do for the club, above and be-

yond. It was motioned and approved to have their dues paid for 2019. 

A special thank you to Marilyn Page who goes far beyond, taking on what others have given up, and doing 

much to keep the club running. 

The Nominating Committee for 2019 officers is made up of: Marvin Clary (Chair), Gail Koepp, and Bill 

Gallagher. Please consider running for an office. We would like more people to take positions, with fresh 

ideas. 

The meeting was adjourned at 2:40 p.m. and Bill Gallagher  gave us a very interesting and informative talk 

on Electro forming non metallic items with metallic plate. He showed some of his jewelry items, which are 

very unique. Thank you Bill for sharing this technique with us. 

Respectfully submitted by 

Carolyn Abbey, for Secretary Denisse Fabela 

 

Marilyn & Lloyd Page would like to say Thank You to all of those 

who sent cards and well wishes for the passing of her Mother. 


